
From: Connor Stack <sirconnorstack@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, August 14, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: I support TC1 zoning 
 
 
I would once again like to express my support for the TC1 zoning of West Stadium and Maple. I've lived 
at 1505 Hatcher Crescent for over a year, and in Ann Arbor for over two years. I'm excited to welcome 
more neighbors into our community, support public transit with denser housing, support our climate 
goals by reducing reliance on vehicles, and reduce housing costs by increasing housing supply. Please 
bring denser, transit-oriented housing to our city.  
 
-- Connor Stack 
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